
09/10/2020 

MR Terry Crawford 
12 Wandeen Road ST 
Clareville NSW 2107 
terry.crawford@y7mail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I object to this proposed development due to the substantial bulk and scale of the proposed 
building. It is out of proportion with neighboring properties and streetscape. The proposed 
removal of native flora species combined with the threat of losing native fauna species has 
been grossly underestimated.

Sent: 9/10/2020 9:49:16 AM
Subject: Online Submission


